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SN'T IT
INTERESTING 
TO^ KNOW THAT...
...both Lily Lin and Janet 
Lee are from Taiwan and 
are presently studying at 
Montreat-Anderson College 
to further their Christian 
education so that they may 
be better educated to help 
others.

Formosa or Taiwan, ii^ich : 
is the officialname of the 
country, is a country of 
about 11 million people. 
Seven million of the popu
lation are Taiwanese, three 
and a half million are Man 
darian, one-half ,-million
are tribal or 'Aboriginal, 
and only 2.5R per cent are 
Christian.

The Presbyterians are 
predominant among theGhris 
tians and are separated 
into two churches: The
Southern Church or the 
Scottish and the Northern 
Presbyterian, which is a 
descendantof the Canadian,

■ This year is the one-hun
dredth anniversary of the 
missions in Taiwan. Lily 
Lin said that the Presby
terian Church is placing 
greater emphasis on the 
quality of the Christian 
education instead of the 
munber of members.

Before she came to Mon
treat, Lily Lin was assign
ed to the women's Missions 
See .LILYMD JANET, page 5

TARDY
I leave the dorm,

The last bell rings.

I start to run,

It rings and rings.

Almost to the door 

The bell still rings.

I open the door—

The bell Just tings.

A. silence comes—

No more ding - aling.

The students settle,

A Quietness roars 

Except for the clatter 

Of my shoes on the floors.

I run to the class 

And open the door.

A glance from the teacher. 

(The noise to ignore).

"I'm here." I say meekly, 

"That's a tardy (one more)."

-Maggie Palmer

DARDEN
GIVES
CONCERT

On March 12, 1965, in 
Gaither Chapel the sopho
more class sponsored George 
Darden in a piano concert. 
The concert was a success 
and George played beauti
fully. His selection of 
pieces was very much enjoy
ed by the students.

After beginning the pro
gram with "The Dream o.f 
01wen",R "Lotus Land", and 
"Claire de Lune", George 
played a selection of 
waltzes followed by five 
popular selctions: "Climb 
Every Mountain", "You'll 
Never Walk A.lone", "I'^altzing, 
Matilda", "The High and the 
Mighty", and "Theme from 
The Apartment." "Le Cava-r- 
lier Fantastiaue" by Godard 
followed the popular select 
ions. After the intermis
sion,'George began with a 
group of outstanding Span
ish selections and ended 
with the famous '"RHhpsody 
in Blue" by Gershwin.

For the encores, George 
was assisted by Sendie 
Plexico, who sang three 
selections. The pregram 
ended with George's pia«-inf! 
"I'll Be Seeing, You" auZ 
dedicating it to the sopho^. 
more class.


